
 

In spring 2019, construction will begin in Central McDougall.  This will include the replacement of its aging 
infrastructure and the reconstruction of local roadways, curbs, gutters, streetlights and sidewalks. It includes two 
local improvements, sidewalk renewal and the opportunity for decorative street lights. In addition to roadways, the 
City will also explore improvements on other City-owned land including green spaces, and look for opportunities to 
enhance the neighbourhood in coordination with the area’s construction. 
 
The project takes a holistic approach, working with residents, businesses and other stakeholders to focus on what 
they want to see. For more information, please visit ​edmonton.ca/BuildingGreatNeighbourhoods​.  
 
Get Involved 
We want to hear from you! ​Your neighbourhood is unique and we want infrastructure renewal to meet your 
neighbourhoods needs, now and into the future. We will be offering a number of in-person and online 
opportunities to provide your input into Central McDougall's neighbourhood renewal throughout 2018. 
 
To ensure an understanding of what is important to those who live, work and play in Central McDougall, we will 
engage in broad, inclusive engagement. There will be many opportunities during the coming year for you to get 
involved. 
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Stay Informed  
For more information regarding renewal in Central McDougall, upcoming workshops, meetings and survey 
opportunities to subscribe to project updates, please visit ​edmonton.ca/BuildingCentralMcDougall.  
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